
Dear Resident, 

As part of our renewed effort to tackle local issues and understand the views of the local 
community, I would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete a survey. We are 
specifically seeking participation from the residents of Rumworth to enable detailed and meaningful 
results.  

Participation is anonymous and can be accessed by either scanning the QR code or via an internet 
browser using the below address.  

https://app.sli.do/event/2bZP9oq17KnFaJUV6Dbsmt 

The survey will be accessible until Saturday 31st May 2025. 

Results from this survey will be viewed by police and partners to influence future activity. Should 
you do not have internet access please call 101 or visit Bolton Police Station and request contact 
from one of the South Bolton Neighbourhood team members. An officer will then contact you and 
make further arrangements.   

Did you know that we use Bee in the Loop to engage without local community. Visit Home Page - 
Bee in the Loop for more information. 

I look forward to reviewing your feedback from the survey. 

Regards  

Inspector Keiron Maddocks  
Bolton South Neighbourhood Inspector 
Scholey Street Police Station 
Greater Manchester Police 

https://app.sli.do/event/2bZP9oq17KnFaJUV6Dbsmt
https://beeintheloop.co.uk/#SignUp
https://beeintheloop.co.uk/#SignUp
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